
From 

Dr. R. Kesavan,  

Head, Department of Computer Applications, 

Jaya Engineering College, 

Thiruninravur. 

 

To 

The Principal, 

Jaya Engineering College, 

Thriruniravur. 

 

Respected Sir /Madam,  

 

Sub: Requesting permission for conducting Workshop on DOT NET 

Application Development for II & III Year MCA students-reg.  

 

  The III Year MCA students have to do project MC7611-Project Work 

for their Final semester and many students have selected the DOTNET 

technologies to do their project. Students required real time software 

engineer guidance. So, we are inviting our prestigious alumni Mr.E.Paneer 

Selvam, Software Developer, Vinayaka Infotech, Chennai to conduct 

Workshop on DOTNET Application Development.  

 

 We planned to organize a “Workshop on DOT NET Application 

Development” on 22/12/2018  9:00 AM to 12:00 Noon.   It will be very helpful 

for the III year and II Year MCA students to get knowledge about Application 

Development.   

  

  I kindly request you to approve the same.  

 

          Thanking You,  

 

 

 

 

 

20/12/2018         Yours Sincerely, 

Thiruninravur.  


